
LABOR DAY SCHEDULE CHANGES 
 

CHESAPEAKE – In honor of Labor Day, all City of Chesapeake 

offices, courts, and community centers will be closed on 

Monday, September 6. The Chesapeake Visitor’s Center and 

the Splash Park at Western Branch Community Center will be 

open from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. All Chesapeake Public 

Libraries will be closed on Sunday, September 5 and Monday, 

September 6.  

 

There will be no changes to the trash or recycling 

collection schedules. 

 

Normal operating schedules will resume on Tuesday, 

September 7. Residents who need more information should 

call the Customer Contact Center at 382-CITY between 8:00 

a.m. and 5:00 p.m. weekdays or log on to 

CityOfChesapeake.net 24 hours a day. 
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